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SUBMITTAL TO THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
COUNTY OF RIVERSIDE, STATE OF CALIFORNIA

FROM: Supervisor Jeff Stone SUBMITTAL DATE: October 10, 2012

SUBJECT: California State Association of Counties (CSAC) Membership
RECOMMENDED MOTION:

That the Board discuss the recent unfavorable actions by CSAC toward the County and the
four affected cities, as a result of the Governor's veto of AB 1098, and take possible action to
reconsider the County's membership in CSAC.

BACKGROUND:

CSAC recently requested that the Governor veto Assembly Bill 1098, which would have
restored vital and established funding from the Vehicle License Admin program of the State to
the four affected cities in Riverside County and the annexation efforts of cities in San
Bernardino County, without impact to the State's general fund. This action has potential
serious fiscal ramifications for Riverside County should any of the four affected cities fail as a
result of the Governor's veto, which was requested by CSAC. Riverside County currently pays
$100,374 for its annual membership dues to CSAC.
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